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NOTICE

CITY OF UDPATE TO TEMPORARY TRAIL CLOSURE
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AUGUST 13, 2025

Centennial Trail Improvement Project
Trail Update!

Great news!

Access to the Drifter trail from Highway 3B will
remain open!

Thanks to the swift efforts of the KCTS, a new
diversion has been constructed at the north end of
the trail, bypassing the section that typically connects
to Centennial.

Please note that the southbound portion of the trail
remains closed.

This update was made with trail user safety as the
top priority.

A big thank you to the KCTS team for their quick
work!

Email | city.hall@rossland.ca
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www.rossland.ca

Phone | (250) 362-7396



